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Updates From the Road 
It has been a blessing and privilege to be able to be back on 
the road a few times this past month! We were able to present 
in three different churches between Illinois and North 
Dakota. We enjoyed seeing God’s beautiful creation while 
driving through the Upper Peninsula and Minnesota watching 
the changing of the colors! 

Our hearts were challenged in the missions conference in 
Indiana with some great preaching from the keynote speaker 
and fellowship with other missionaries on deputation and 
furlough. I find it encouraging to speak with missionaries who 
have been on the field for 30+ years and still speak of the 
country and the people with such a young love as if they had 
just arrived! I pray that God will keep that love for Italy and 
her people within our hearts always! 

We have received news in the past few months from 
missionaries in Italy that a baptism has taken place and a 
family has accepted Christ as their Savior! Please keep these 
families in your prayers and they are being discipled. May God 
use them in a mighty way!  Pray for us as I continue to make 
meetings and as we wait for the arrival of our baby boy! 

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports 

• We have been able to present 
our ministry to 3 church in the 
last month as we are starting 
back on the road. 

• When there have been hiccups 
on the road, God has provided 
a way. 

Prayer Requests 

• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened. 

• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed. 

• That the labor and delivery of 
baby boy goes smoothly. 

Our Boys 

• Both boys have adjusted well 
to being back in the fifth wheel  

• Emrys has started Master Club 
and Sunday school in our 
home church.  

• Felix is due to arrive at the end 
of October 
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